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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

Class 1 

Olivia & Melissa 

Class 2 

Carter & Simon 

Class 3 

Whole Class 

Nethan & Fabian 

Class 4 

Whole Class 

Erin & Lucy 

Class 5 

Jack & Milana 

Class 6 

Leo & Kai 

Nursery 

Nicolas, Oliwia & Callum 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 27th September 2019 

Attendance 
 

Whole School– 95.74% 
Class 1— 96.72% 
Class 2— 92.65% 
Class 3— 94.70% 
Class 4— 96.27 
Class 5— 97.88% 
Class 6— 97.14% 
Nursery 2s—82.26% 
Nursery 3s—76.12% 

 

Lates - 35 
 

Lost learning 
= 6h 36mins 
 

Early Bird - Class 2 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people 

who care about 
other people’s 

feelings 

Please return 
photo orders 

by 9am on 
Wednesday 
9th October 

We are 
collecting 

ALDI’s Kit for 
Schools 
stickers 

Bring your stickers to the 
school office to help us 

complete our poster. 
Please take stickers to the 

office.  

Last week we said goodbye to our catering supervisor Sharon as she 
moved on to work in another school. We also said farewell to Mrs Lovatt 
who is off to university to study to be a teacher. We wish both of them 
all the best for the future. 

On Thursday Class 3 and 4 enjoyed a visit to Donnington 
Library where they all found out more about how a library 
works. 
Across school we have started to use ‘Calm Brain’ to help 

children settle quickly and be ready to learn after playtime and 
lunchtime. Each activity is a series of gentle movements and lasts about 
3 minutes. The children are really keen to join in and we hope over time 
they will be able to move from playtime to being settled ready to learn 
really quickly.  

To help keep everyone 
safe please do not drive 

onto the school site at the 
start or end of the day or 

nursery session. 
Please do not park 
in the Children’s 
Centre car park. 

Starting School September 2020 
 

If you have a child born between 1st 
September 2015 and 31st August 2016 

you must apply online at 
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions. There are 

no paper application forms this year.  
Even if your child is in our nursery you 
must apply online by 15th January 2019 
If you have any questions or do not have 

access to the internet please talk to 
Nursery staff who will be able to help you.  
Parents of children in Year 2 will need to 
apply for Year 3 (Junior School) using 

the same online system.  

Dates for this term 
 

Tuesday 8th October -Harvest Assemblies 
 

Thursday 24th October 
      last day of school and nursery 
 

Monday 4th November 
      back to school and nursery 
 

Friday 20th December 
     last day of school and nursery 

Harvest Assemblies         
Tuesday 8th October 

9:15—Morning nursery, 
  classes 1, 3 & 5  
1:45— Afternoon nursery, 
  classes  2, 4 & 6  
More details on the back 

of the newsletter 

We need a Lunchtime Supervisor 
 

11:50—1:05 every day 
term time only 

 

Please ask in the office for 
more details. 

No experience required 
 

Closing Date 11th October 
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